
 
 

H5700 chemin de la Côte-des-Neiges 
Salle NC 17 
514 731-1386 poste 2336 
spscodim@gmail.com    
 

   Special Negotiation 
Volume 1      Numéro 4     30-06-22 

Photo by SJ Objio on Unsplash 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  
For the Negotiation Committee, it is essential to maintain communication with all of you in order to successfully 
negotiate with the Employer. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us with any questions and/or information to share at the following address:  
fiqunion@fiq-spscodim.ca  

Negociations with the Employer 

As mentioned during the distribution of the Special Negotiations 
Newsletter, Vol. 1, Number 3, a meeting was scheduled for Tuesday, 
June 28th at 1:30 pm.   

On Monday, June 27th, the Union received an email informing them 
of the cancellation of the meeting scheduled for the following day. 
The reason for the cancellation? The distribution of the Special 
Negotiations Newsletter. 

They are asking to hear from us on this matter before resuming 
discussions. 

As of June 28th, the Negotiation Committee has sent out new 
availabilities to the Employer. 

A meeting is confirmed for July 12th. 

Maintenance of requests 

NICU 

The Employer had decided to offer the Annex 8.  

In the interest of transparency, the Work 
Organization Committee deemed it imperative to 
meet with the members of the center of activities.   

The goal? 

• to inform them of recent developments and 
  

• to warn them of the temporary nature of 
the Annex 8. 

NICU Union demands 

Following the June 20th meeting, 51 NICU 
members were explicit about the Annex 8. 

According to them: 

"It is imperative that the Annex 8 arrangement be 
made permanent and that it be offered to all 
nurses with a full-time position." 

 

Negotiations: Status report 

Information from the members 
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